Attention Parents / Guardians:

Just a friendly reminder that ABHS will be hosting the Curriculum Night (Open House) along with AP
Testing and Senior Meeting. Please refer to the following for more details.

Curriculum Night

CURRICULUM NIGHT (Open House)

We want to invite you to our back-to-school Curriculum Night “Open House” tomorrow (Tuesday,
September 10", 2024) at Anchor Bay High School. This will allow you to walk through your
student’s ABHS schedule. Parents are encouraged to log into their Parent Portal for their student’s
schedule. If you do not have a login, please contact the school office. Please note: The
PowerSchool and Schoology Apps do not always work and it is recommended to go through a web
browser and/or go to the ABHS website. The Open House is a chance to familiarize you with our
school.

We will use the following schedule for the night’s program:
AP Parent Meeting in Auditorium at 5:00 — 6:00 p.m.

Curriculum Night is 6:00 pm — 7:25 pm — bell schedule for hours 1-6 (10 minutes each with
5 minutes of passing time)

- 1st Hour 6:00 pm — 6:10 pm

* 2nd hour 6:15 pm — 6:25 pm

* 3trd hour 6:30 pm — 6:40 pm

* 4th hour 6:45 pm — 6:55 pm

* 5th hour 7:00 pm —7:10 pm

* 6th hour 7:15 pm - 7:25 pm

Class of 2025 Senior Parent Meeting in Auditorium at 7:30 p.m. — 8:30 p.m.

Senior Parent Meeting: We invite parents of members of the Class of 2025 to join us in the
Auditorium at 7:30 pm for a brief presentation about some key aspects of Senior year including

Dates, Expenses, Senior Pictures, Yearbooks, Senior All Night Party, and a Presentation from
Jostens regarding Graduation Orders.




